JOIN OUR _
RETINA SURGERY
GROUP i

Use your experience as
a retina surgery patient
to help others

MEETING PIONEERING
RESEARCH
The group meets three
times a year, on-line Get the latest
and in person. information on new
research projects, and WHO CAN JOIN
Patients, family and use your experiences to
friends welcome give thoughts and No qualifications or
ideas on how to research experience
enhance projects required. You just need to
have had retina surgery, or
FOR MORE INFORMATION be a family member or
friend of a loved one
Email: foundation@liverpoolft.nhs.uk that has

Telephone: 0151 706 4291

This Retina Surgery Group is a Patient and Public
Involvement Group organised in association with the
British and Eire Association of Vitreoretinal Surgeons
(BEAVRS) and this department. The aim of this
research is to deliver high quality patient care.

St Paul's Eye Research Foundation is leading the Retina Surgery
Group initiative for BEAVRS.



